
 

 

 

April 10, 2020 

 Hartford Courant  

Classified Department – Legal  

VIA EMAIL: Publicnotices@courant.com 

To Whom It May Concern:  

Please publish the following legal notice TWO TIMES upon receipt, once on Thursday, April 30, 2020 

and again on Thursday, May 7, 2020 in the Zone 5 section of your newspaper. 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 TOWN OF BURLINGTON-VIA TELECONFERENCE 

 PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

The Planning and Zoning Commission of the Town of Burlington will be conducting the following Public 

Hearing(s) on Thursday, May 14, 2020 commencing at 7:00PM Via Teleconference: 

 

Application #2162 - Clampett– Special Use Permit – Breweries – Spielman Highway #280. 

At these hearings, interested persons may dial in and be heard and written communications will be 

received via email at zeo@burlingtonct.us. Copies of the proposed amendments and application(s) are 

on file in the Land Use Department for review by appointment. 

Richard Miller, Chairman 

Planning & Zoning Commission 

Dated this 10th Day of April 2020 

Please forward an affidavit of publication to the Planning and Zoning Commission, ATTN: Allison Tharau, 

200 Spielman Highway, Burlington, CT 06013. 

Cc: Town Clerk  

File: 2162 

Land Use Office 
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